
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THIS FACILITY IS LICENSED BY THE FIRST DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT: 
 

 THE FIRST DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT LICENSE SIGNIFIES MINIMUM 
STANDARDS HAVE BEEN MET FOR SANITATION OF EQUIPMENT AND 

FOR SAFETY OF PROCEDURES ONLY. 
 

 THE FIRST DISTRICT HEALTH UNIT LICENSE DOES NOT GUARANTEE 
OR INDICATE ANY CERTAIN STANDARD REGARDING THE ARTISTIC 

MERIT OF ANY TATTOO OR PIERCING RECEIVED AT THIS FACILITY.  IT 
IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE PERSON GETTING THE TATTOO OR 

PIERCING TO EVALUATE THE QUALITY OF THE WORK PERFORMED AT 
THIS FACILITY AND MAKE THEIR OWN DETERMINATION AS TO 

WHETHER THEY WILL GET A TATTOO OR PIERCING AT THIS FACILITY. 
 

Failure of the Client to follow proper aftercare procedures and to properly take care of a tattoo or 
piercing may result in pain, bleeding, swelling, infection and possible loss of the tattoo or 

piercing. It is imperative that Clients follow aftercare instructions exactly. 
 

If you have any concerns about your tattoo or piercing, contact your tattooist or piercer immediately.  If you think that you have an 
infection or any type of illness caused by your tattoo or piercing, contact a physician immediately.  Failure to do so could result in 

serious injury, disease or possibly even death. 
 

If you believe that you have an infection or have become ill as a result of your tattoo or piercing, please contact: 

 

First District Health Unit 
701-852-1376 

801 11th Ave SW 
Minot ND 58701 


